ASHILL VC PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Oaks, Ashill, Thetford, Norfolk, IP25 7AP Tel/Fax – 01760 440403

Email: office@ashill.norfolk.sch.uk
Website: www.ashillschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr Steve Creasey



Dear Parents/Guardians

Gardening Club

We are really looking forward to starting Gardening Club again after half term, Tuesday 27th February after school till 4.15pm. Collection will be from the playground. This Club is open to children in Year 3 to 6.

The raised beds are built, filled and look forward to seeing what success we have this year. From preparing beds, sowing seeds, planting out and maintenance (weeding and watering). The Sensory Garden has been planted out with some lovely plants and the school and I look forward to seeing how the shrubs and plants establish and grow over the season.

I would suggest a change of shoes or wellies and your own gardening gloves if you have them, although we do have enough.

As mentioned when the Dukes Books went out, any challenges relating to growing, etc can be achieved by attending Gardening Club.

If your child would like to join Gardening Club, please fill in the form below and I look forward to seeing them on the 27th.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Grigg HLTA

CONSENT SLIP - GARDENING CLUB

Pupil Name: part in the after school Gardening Club startin	
My child will *make their own way home/be collected from the club by	
Signed:	Dated:









